
  

 

Our Ref:  LTM/kmd/leavers 
 
23 June 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Congratulations and Well Done to all Year 11 & 13 students 
 
Today and tomorrow marks the final days of formal examinations, which ends the exam 
window for all our Year 11 and Year 13 students.  On behalf of all those across our community, 
I would like to congratulate every individual student for their hard work, commitment and 
endeavour in all they have achieved.  Looking back at the impact of the COVID pandemic and 
all associated challenges, the resilience and determination shown by all has been a privilege 
to see; we are proud of every individual. 
 
In school, we often talk about the importance of being strong role models.  The approach of 
all our students has been a wonderful example to others, and for younger year groups provides 
something to strive towards.  To all our leavers, on behalf of all the team, thank you for all you 
have done, we very much look forward to celebrating your successes on receipt of your results 
in the summer and supporting you into the next steps of your journey.  Good luck to all! 
 
As always in school, priorities move on very swiftly; following the formal exam series, both 
Year 10 & 12 now go straight into their mock examinations.  Good luck to all and continue the 
great work.  Alongside this we know that students across all year groups continue to remain 
focused on making the very best progress through to the end of the academic year. 
 
At this time, there are 4 weeks until the end of the summer term.  We have a busy period with 
many school trips and events such as sports day, primary school visits, rewards trips and 
much more all scheduled into the calendar.  I look forward to a positive end to the academic 
year which will mark the close of a more ‘normal’ period of time in school since COVID 
restrictions have been lifted. 
 
My thanks go to all our staff for their continued support, and to all families for the work they do 
in partnership with the school to support all our young people and enable the many 
opportunities in school to be successfully delivered. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Lee Trisham 
Headteacher 


